

Charger Chatter



Volume 3 Issue 5

Printed by: North Coffee Elementary

Happy New Year!!!



My name is Abbie Gilliam and I teach 3rd grade math. This is my 1st year teaching, but I am no stranger to North Coffee. I went to school here and my mom, Cindy Gilliam, teaches 1st grade. In my free time, I enjoy reading, shopping, hiking, and spending time with friends and family!

Dates to Remember:

<u>January 11</u>-Report cards go home

January 12-Awards Day

January 15-No School

<u>January 18</u>-PTO meeting @ 3:30

**make sure to check the school calendar as well for activities going on.

Reminder:

As the temperature is getting colder, your child wearing a jacket is inevitable. Please write your child's name inside the jacket. This will give the jacket a better chance of making its way back to its owner when it is misplaced.

From the Nurse's Desk:

If your child is sick at home, vomiting or running a fever greater than 100 degrees, please keep them home until they are fever free and/or have no more vomiting for 24 hours. This does help with the health of other students at school. The same rule applies if I send your child home sick from school with a fever – they should be fever-free for 24 hours before returning.

Sports

Congrats to our Chargers for an awesome season!!

North Coffee's basketball team will be recognized on January 23rd at CCCHS.

The Arts

Practice for James and the Giant Peach is in full swing.

Performance information will be coming home soon!